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Road Safety Program - Grand Junction 
Road and Fosters Road Crosswalk 
Upgrade  

Early works 

                   

 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades and 

improvements on remote, regional and urban roads, 

footpaths and cycling paths around South Australia as 

part of the Road Safety Program. This $168 million 

program is jointly funded (50:50) by the Australian and 

South Australian governments over three years. 

What’s happening 

To help inform the final design of an upgrade to the existing 

crosswalk at Grand Junction Road and Fosters Road, Oakden we 

are undertaking survey work. 

How this affects you 

To safely undertake these works there will be changes to traffic 

conditions to keep everyone safe. Speed and lane restrictions will 

be in place on Grand Junction Road and Fosters Road during 

working hours.  

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing 

through the area. Some areas may have restricted access, with 

traffic controllers and on-site signage to guide you to alternative 

routes. 

Please follow traffic management directions while works are in 

progress.  

Thank you for your patience while these important works are 

undertaken. 

When 

Wednesday 23 July 2025, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

9am to 5pm 

Where 

Corner of Grand Junction Road 
and Fosters Road, Oakden 

More information 

Email 

dit@engagement.sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880  

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/RSP 
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safety 

 

Improved safety for 
cyclists 
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